A TABLE OF SE

Weekly

Newsletter

email:secretary@mylor-bridge.cornwall.sch.uk

Monday 11th May 2020

Dear Parents,

I am sure that many of you saw the parliamentary address last night in which school reopening was highlighted. At this moment, we do not have any further information or guidance on this position, I will of course keep you up to date with all information as soon as this picture becomes clearer. In the meantime, school remains open for key worker's children and vulnerable children. Teachers will continue to set home learning and will continue to be contactable via class emails. We absolutely love seeing the work that your children are completing - please do keep sending it through to us - this is also a great way for us to know that you and your families are keeping well (and means that we don't become concerned about you.) Attached is also some guidance for parents/ carers re: supporting your child if they are feeling anxious about this current situation, for further information and resources please see: https://www.annafreud.org/coronavirus-support/support-for-parents-and-carers/

Class 5 - your video is ready!

Thank you to all of the children and staff from Class 5. Your videos are brilliant and very creative! Thank you to Mr Wilcox for his video-magic in putting them all together! Take a look $\underline{\text{https://mylor-bridge.eschools.co.uk/website/class_5/455687}}$

A few websites for you to try:

Poetry by Heart

Website: https://www.poetrybyheart.org.uk/

The Day newsletter

Website: https://theday.co.uk/subscriptions/the-day-home

Disney 10 Minute Shakeups

Website: https://www.nhs.uk/10-minute-shake-up/shake-ups





FREE online mental health and emotional wellbeing services to support frontline workers.

As ever, if you have any concerns or questions - please do get in touch: head@mylor-bridge.cornwall.sch.uk

Stay safe, stay well,

Vicky Sanderson

Kindness, Respect, Determination, Confidence, Creativity, Self-Awareness